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Mark Colombo

From: David Burns <DBurns@lermansenter.com>
Sent: Friday, July 8, 2022 10:36 AM
To: Mark Colombo
Cc: Shaun Maher
Subject: [EXTERNAL]: W07BJ, Ithaca, NY Facility ID 71512

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Federal Communications Commission. Do not click on links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and trust the content to be safe. If you suspect this is a phishing attempt, please use the 'Report 
Message' feature in Microsoft Outlook or forward the email to the NSOC. 

 
Mark, 
 
We represent Lilly Broadcasting, L.L.C., licensee of the above-referenced station.  This is to notify the Commission that 
on July 6, 2022 the station resumed operations with the facilities authorized in the special temporary authority in LMS 
File No. 0000189742.  This notification is being provided by e-mail as requested by the staff due to technical difficulties 
in filing this notification through LMS. 
 
 
David D. Burns 
Attorney, Lerman Senter PLLC 
2001 L Street NW | Suite 400 | Washington DC 20036 
202-416-6752 (d) | 703-581-5280 (m) 
dburns@lermansenter.com 
Twitter | LinkedIn 

 
 


